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Grand Knight’s Message 

Brother Knights, 

 

October was an extremely busy month for our Council with numerous events to 

staff and participate in. The gun show rental and Family Beach Day were large 

successful venues that required a lot of volunteer hours and planning. Thank you for 

your efforts made with all these events. 

 

November 8th is Election Day. Be sure to take responsibility as a citizen to get out 

and vote. There is a lot on the line as our Catholic Christian values being challenged 

in our society. Vote with your faith! 

 

We are also reminded to give thanks for what God has given us this Thanksgiving 

Day. I hope you all have a blessed holiday. 

 

We saw the loss of three Knights this past month:  Mike Brown, Paul Gallant and 

Tom Lipton and we pray for them and their families. We are reminded of the phrase 

spoken at our Exemplification: “Tempus fugit, memento mori”. Time flies, remember 

death. We too are reminded that we are on a journey and need to live our lives in 

God’s light. 

 

Congratulations to:  

     Matthew Bounds-new member Knight 

     Newly transferred into our Council. 

          Timothy Harrison 

          Robert Courtemancle 

     Jerry Morris- October Knight of the Month 
     Henry & Kathleen Strooband family- October Family of the Month 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Mike Deschaine 

Grand Knight                        
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Navigator’sBLog 

Our Father, Hallowed be Thy Name. 

Thy Kingdom Come! 

“To Jesus Christ Our Sovereign King Who is the world’s salvation all praise and homage 

do we bring in praise and adoration!”  

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops uses these opening lines for its 

description of this universal prayer of the Church: 

“The Rosary is a Scripture-based prayer. It begins with the Apostles’ Creed, which 

summarizes the great mysteries of the Catholic faith. The Our Father, which introduces 

each mystery, is from the Gospels. The first part of the Hail Mary is the angel’s words 

announcing Christ’s birth and Elizabeth’s greeting to Mary.” 

Is not the Our Father the pleading of the hearts of fallen Man for the return of God’s 

Kingdom into our heart, so that His Holy Will may reach fulfillment on Earth?  As the 

Church Militant, this Battle Cry – Thy Kingdom come! - is the essence of the battle against 

the powers of darkness. 

As written by the author Brent, in the internet blog – RosaryMeds: “The Rosary is not a 

piece of jewelry.  It is not a magician’s talisman (or charm).  To think that we aren’t 

fighting a war against Satan shows just how well of an adversary Satan is. It’s been said 

that the Devil’s greatest weapon is making people believe he doesn’t exist. Those who 

pray the Rosary know that Satan exists and there are evil forces at work in our world; 

They are utilizing everything they can muster to protect themselves and others. And 

while people don’t like to think about wars, violence, and evil, they aren’t things we can 

just wish away.” 

According to St. Josemaria Escriva “The holy Rosary is a powerful weapon. Use it with 

confidence and you’ll be amazed at the results.” –  According to St. Padre Pio “The Rosary 

is The Weapon!  According to St. Pope John Paul II the rosary is the answer in the face of 

the chastisements mentioned in the 3rd Secret of Fatima 

The Devil is afraid of Mary because she is the Theotokos, or God-bearer, who brought 

our savior into the world.  To be clear: the rosary is a weapon. It is a weapon that dispels 

the powers of darkness.  

So I encourage all of you and your families to take out your weapons and prepare to 

defend yourselves by immersing yourselves in the meditations of God’s love for His 

people in the Most Holy Rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  Pray the Rosary often so that 



when calamity strikes, and it will, you will be comfortable and comforted under the 

mantle of Our Lady of the Rosary. 

 
Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:TerryKoC@hotmail.com


Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Dear Brothers, 

 
As we close October, know that October is the month that the Catholic Church 

dedicates to the Holy Rosary. A devotion which our Lady loves most and asked us to 

pray frequently. 

 

“Today as in other times the Rosary must be a powerful weapon to enable us to win in our interior 

struggle and to help all souls. Exalt holy Mary with your tongue: God asks you for reparation, and for 

praise from your lips. May you always want to know how to spread peace and happiness throughout 

the world, through this beautiful devotion to our Lady, and through your watchful love.” (St. Josemaria, 

“Holy Rosary,” Preface and Note).” 

 

Our Lady asked us to pray the Holy Rosary for the CONVERSION OF SINNERS and IN REPARATION FOR 

THE SINS OF THE WORLD on many occasions, and this we would gladly do. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

John Palazzo Jr., Deputy Grand Knight Council 7408 
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District Deputy Message

 
Worthy Brother Knights,   
 

We are in my favorite season of the year.  The season of “Family Togetherness”.  First is end of 
October with Pumpkin Patches, Hayrides, Trunk or Treat and or Trick or Treating.  Parents gather 
up their younguns and buy pumpkins to carve or decorate. 
Next in “Family Season” is Thanksgiving.  Families and friends gather together to give “Thanks” to 
God for all their blessings and have large dinners to share. 

A little bit after that we have the Christmas period.  Buying trees, decorating them, Christmas tree lighting 
ceremonies, and Christ’s Mass celebrating the birth of Jesus, opening presents and watching the young ones 
faces as they unwrap wished for gifts 
Family Season brings peoples together to share the unique events that take place this time of year. 
To look forward to: 
Oct.28 - Fraternal Benefits Night, State Soccer Challenge on Nov. 5, followed by Veterans Day on Nov. 11 with 
a parade downtown Melbourne. Last is Nov. 16 for our DD/GK meeting. 
 
I hope you all enjoy “Family Season” and do all the wonderful things families do this time of year.   God Bless 
your families!! 

 
 

Larry Davis 
District Deputy 
District 30 
(321) 412 – 2191  
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
The Annual Life Chain was held on October 2nd.  It was a beautiful sunny 

day to Stand For Life.  We had 50 people show up and 11 of them where 

Knights.  

Here is a YouTube video of the Life Chain.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V-Vp0mcvpak 

Patty and I hope everyone has a festive Thanksgiving. 

 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 

PFOY 

                             
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V-Vp0mcvpak
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

Time to put on a big pot of chili because November is here!! Lots of us are looking forward to 

the Holidays again but more than a few could use prayers to get through trying times to 

come. Together we are better. 

Our Annual Genesis House Baby Shower was a success with 25 ladies in attendance. We 

were able to offer the House a lot of gifts and a nice amount of cash. They are truly a charity 

worth supporting. We also held a Card Party again this year and it turned out very nice despite some 

conflicting issues that kept quite a few Ladies left out. Hopefully next year will be better. Those in attendance 

had a really nice time. Thanks Cathy Pordon and Loretta Calilli for all your hard work to put it together and to 

everyone who helped. 

Our next big event will be our Annual Fashion Show on January 21st 2023. We’ll be needing volunteers from 

the Knights again for this one to help serve and to escort our beautiful models. Please keep us in mind and 

save the date if you can. 

We’re looking forward to the rest of our year and all the events we’ll be planning. 

‘Sometimes you will never know the value of a moment until it becomes a memory’. Dr. Suess 

Andrea Smith 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

“Now a guideline with contentment is a great gain, for we brought nothing into this World 
and it is certain we carry nothing out” (1 Timothy 6:6-7) Living in contentment, God is not 
going to give us things, If we have not earned the contentment first! Contentment means 
our happiness does not depend on circumstances. We eliminate the cause of 
contentment: we tend to compare:  we compare everything in this country, lawns, cars, 
husbands, wives, clothes the education of our children. When we compare, we are going 
to become distant. We have to learn to stop comparing ourselves to others. “I know how 
to abased, and I know how to abound. Everywhere and in all things, I have learned both to 

be full and to be hungry. Both to abound and to suffer needs. Being content does not come naturally, It is 
something we have to learn. God promises to meet all our needs! We did not bring anything with us into this 
world and will not carry anything out. We are the managers of what God allows us to have while we are 
here!  When we understand that we are the managers of the Blessings God gives us in our lives. We need to 
be content and focus on those Blessings Rather than copying ourselves as to others. If we look at what can 
be done and what others have done and left behind for us. Then and only then we shall understand Gods 
reason for allowing us to be born with nothing and leaving with nothing. The entire picture is what others 
have done for us and we never think about! Inventions that no longer benefit the inventor, but benefit us 
now, Think, a few are light bulbs, radios, TV. electric, fire, for heat!  Running water bathrooms in the house! 
and what we also take for granted, our churches, the statues, the art, books, schools, roads, cars, planes, art 
in the museums and so much more I could never type it on paper. ....Great Churches that took hundreds of 
years to finish and maintain. God has a hand us all that we have done and what we do. To have the ability to 
do things through the genes that flowed through families, a carpenter, a singer, a doctor, an artist, sculptor, 
teacher, dancer, and so much more. With the unknowing ability to pass it on.  All of a sudden, the child 
can play a musical instrument ever so beautifully and the feeling that one can do it with no problem! 
Becomes a gift from God. Have you ever thought of what you would like to leave behind? A copy of your 
family history?  So maybe future generations can read and see what the past generations did and looked 
like? God has a hand in all that we do or have done. Have you ever thought of what you would like to leave 
behind?  Something maybe that others will enjoy. I often think of the singing tower here in Florida, the man 
loved America and what it gave to him, so he left a beautiful pink marble edifice with bells that sing songs to 
all who visit. All in Thanksgiving! We are all called by God to do something or be someone, all we need to do 
is search our souls and stop to listen to what God is telling us. In Baptism one of the rite used is 
called, “Ephphetha” to be open But if you were not open to God then then you have missed what God has 
called you to do! Sit back close your eyes and concentrate into the world of Faith! Cut out the daily humdrum 
noise! Then ask God what is it He wants you to do and how to do it!  Then tell God that you will do your very 
best and If you need help or assistance you will ask Him for it!  Prayers and the Rosary will be the path to 
follow to ask for help! 
  
Senior Deacon Frank Falotico, SOSM   St. Josephs Parish, Life member of the Knights Of Columbus 3rd and 
4th degree. Servant of the Lord our God for 42 plus years. ”Ask and you shall receive, Knock and the door 
shall be opened! Seek and you will find “...... Receive the Light of Christ! 
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The Insurance Guy 

Long Term Care – 10 Facts 

Top 10 Facts to Know About Long-Term Care Planning  

November is National Long-Term Care Awareness Month, an event recognized 

by Congress and a number of States. To mark the occasion, here are 10 

interesting facts shared by the American Association for Long-Term Care 

Insurance.  

# 1 - Americans are living longer, in large part due to advances in medical care and public 

health. Life expectancy in the US for those reaching 65 was 20 years on average in 2019.  

# 2 - By 2030, one in five residents in the US will be age 65 or older.  

# 3 – The number of people in need of long term support services (LTSS) in the United States 

is already at 14 million and expected to grow to 27 million by 2050.  

# 4 – Average out-of-pocket costs are $140,000 for those individuals who utilize paid long 

term support services (LTSS). Roughly 17 percent will spend over $100,000 on LTSS. Almost 9 

percent will spend over $250,000 on LTSS.  

# 5 – By 2040, the total prevalence of Alzheimer’s disease and related dementias in the US is 

expected to approximately double from 7.2 million to nearly 13 million, with 8.5 million 

women and 4.5 million men expected to develop dementia.  

# 6 – For those requiring high levels of LTSS, individuals and families pay 55 percent of long-

term care costs out of pocket.  

# 7 – Currently, the majority of older single-person households are female. Women comprised 

74 percent of solo households age 80 and over.  

# 8 – Some 7.5 million Americans have some form of long term care insurance. Two-thirds of 

all new individual long term care insurance claims pay for care needed by women.  

# 9 – The long-term care insurance industry paid out $11 billion in benefits to some 310,000 

individuals with insurance protection in 2019. The number will increase each year as the 
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current number of policyholders grow older and, as a result, are more likely to begin their 

claim.  

# 10 – 69.5 percent of new claims start after the policyholder reached age 80. If you live a 

long life, you are very likely to need long term care. You'll be very glad you have a policy to 

pay benefits.  

https://www.aaltci.org/about/long-term-care-awareness-month-2020.php 

Vivat Jesus, 

John Barfield, FIC, FICF, MDRT 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 

 
 

 

 

https://www.aaltci.org/about/long-term-care-awareness-month-2020.php
mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hello Brother Knights: 
 
Looking for more of you to join the Columbus Club. 

 

We clean up and maintain both the inside and outside of our hall and one of 

us staffs the hall for all rentals. 

 

Call me at 540-429-2626 if you would like to join. 

 

Frank 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

 

FIT Spaghetti dinner – Joe Giesler and James Krempasky 

We served the FIT spaghetti dinner on October 5th we had help from our volunteers! Brad prepared 

about 18 lbs. of Spaghetti, while Joe Widmere, and Michael Deschaine wrestled with our garlic bread. 

John Palazzo and Tom Trembly, prepared plates, for Pat and Ben Adamo to distribute, while Joe was busy with drinks and salads. 

We served about 60 students - many of them twice. Cleaning up the kitchen went fast with all the volunteers. Thanks to our 

volunteers  

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Council 7408 Regional Soccer “Free Kick” Challenge October 22nd 

The Regional competition was held on the football field behind Melbourne Central Catholic High school. 

Located at, 154 East Florida Avenue Melbourne, FL 32901. It was a beautiful day to be outside. Our 

volunteers helped to tie - up the goals for scoring before the event. We were busy scoring and managing ball 

placement on the field, during the competition. We took down the goals before awards were distributed and 

invitations for the state competition were distributed.   

Thanks to our volunteers! Michael Deschaine, Anthony Krzeminski, Pat Farrelly, Charlie Benfeito, John 

Palazzo Jr, James Krempasky 
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Trunk or Treat at St. Joseph’s School 

 The Farrelly moved our float into a strategic position on the St. Joseph parking lot Friday Night, In preparation for Trunk or Treat 

2022. St. Joseph School set up a dance stage and a DJ was spinning the tunes for the kids. Hot dogs were provided by the school. 

The parking lot was full of vehicles dishing out Treats for the crowd. Our ship was occupied by young trick or treaters most of the 

evening. We had many photos taken on and around the ship this year.  The weather was perfect for the outside event. We had a 

good turnout Ben and Pat Adamo, Pat joey and Nancy Farrelly, Ellen and Tony Krzeminski, Joe and Denise Giesler, Doug Hood, 

and his lovely wife, and the Galvin’s. 

 

 

 

 

Fifth Sunday rosary October 29 and 30 . Terry Galvin and Pat Farrelly will be leading the Roseries. 

Pancake Breakfast October 30. Michael Deschaine will be working with a crew to prepare breakfast and do some recruiting.   

 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. Our last winner of the progressive jackpot was on 9-27-22. The 
Jackpot for the big game this week will start at around $800.00.  While some of our games have payouts around 
$150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers, and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken 
salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday 
Night to hone your Bingo skills. Many attendance prizes are given out regularly. You can have a light dinner and pick 
up an ice cream treat at the Mid way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

We now serve Chicken 
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Worthies let’s get out of the house and support our Friday Family Feast. We serve a variety of great meals at a 

reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 prep the oven, makes the coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation 

of our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm 

this past Friday and we expect more during the coming weeks.  We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 

7 pm. Great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall! 

We need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136 or James Krempasky (585}-964-7528 

 

Events coming up in November 

 

Knights of Columbus soccer “Free Kick” Challenge 

State Competition November 5 10am. Will be held on the football field behind Melbourne Central Catholic High school. 

Located at, 154 East Florida Avenue Melbourne, FL 32901. 

Palm Bay Veterans Day parade November 5th 

Melbourne Veterans day parade November 11th 

Coats for Kids and SVDP Thanksgiving food distribution November 19th  

FIT Dinner Service November 30 

 

December 6th Christmas Tree lighting at 5pm 

 

Have a blessed month! 

Joseph Giesler 404-933-8784. 

Vivat Jesus 
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2022-23 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  Bob and Claire LeMay 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Norm Kuehn 
Family of the Month: SK Frank and Rita Sapienza 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Petrick 
Family of the Month:  SK Alain and Tina Fradette 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Gerry Morris 

Family of the Month: Henry & Kathleen Strooband  
 
November: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month:  
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: 

Family of the Month: 

 
 
January: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month:  
 
February: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 

 

 

Knight of the Year: 
Family of the Year: 
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in November 

Month Date 
Event 

 1 All Saints Day 

 2 All Souls Day 

 3 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 4 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 5 

K of C STATE Soccer Challenge 10am at 
MCC 
Palm Bay Veteran Day Parade 

 6  

 7 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 8 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 9  

 10 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 11 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 12  

 13  

 14 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 15  

 16  

 17  

 18 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 19  

 20  

 21 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 22  

 23  

 24 
Thanksgiving Day 
SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM CANCELED 

 25 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 26  

 27  

 28 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 29  

 30 F.I.T. Spaghetti Dinner 

 31  
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Information 

 Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social) 

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Robert F. Brisson III 

Thomas M. Buckland 

John Daly Jr. 

Shelby E. Damron 

Alfonso J. De Bonis 

Ronald D. Hoenig 

Benjamin J. Kiszkiel 

Mario Ramirez PFN 

Carl M. Kern 

Lawerence W. Short PGK 

John R. Sikking 

Joseph C. Skoskie 

Ronald L. Tesnow 

Ronald F. Valliere 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

Robert and Maria Hoe 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

James Krempasky and Shirly Hollonk 

Anthony Kreminski 
Patrick Farrelly 

Theodore and Maria Krus 
Robert and Sue Burgess 

Frank Wahla 

Ben Adamo 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Beryl Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris,  

 

  

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from October 
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More Pictures 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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